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Fifty people, representing 16 families came together at the International Peace Education Center, (IPEC) 
last Thursday, December 22nd to participate in FEEF’s final 2016 “Parents and Youth Empowerment 
Night – Life Skills and Abstinence Education.” 
 
The program started with Mrs. Mimi Morse, founder and president of FEEF, briefly recapping the 
foundation’s activities since its inception in August of 2012. She explained how the main curriculum 
focused on Life Skills - Abstinence and Teen Pregnancy Prevention education has grown to provide 
support in the areas of self-esteem, self-respect, building life goals, drug and alcohol prevention, family 
values, and cultivating one’s heart to live for the sake of others through true love. She further explained 
how the road has been rewarding and full of heart, but not without challenges She thanked all the parents 
present for coming and investing in their children’s futures and encouraged the youth to think positively 
making wise and healthy choices. 
 
The Education Director Mrs. Iseda explained the curriculum content. 
 
The families enjoyed dinner afterwards and the kids got their faces painted with holiday artwork! 
 

 


